
 

 

 
 

3 July 2024 
 
Dear Families,  
 

Year 3 Lotherton Hall Visit 
 

Year 3 have an exciting opportunity to visit Lotherton Hall Museum and see the animals from across the globe at 
the Wildlife World. The children will have an opportunity to stroll through the beautiful grounds and gardens and 
explore the adventure playgrounds. 
 

The details of the visit are as follows: 
 

Venue  Lotherton Hall, Leeds 

Date Monday 8th July, 2024 

Time  During school hours  

Lunch arrangements  
Packed lunch will be provided by school for a payment of £2.30 via MCAS unless 
eligible for free school meals 

Uniform Requirements Full school uniform with a suitable coat and sensible shoes 

Transport Coach 

 
At Dixons Marchbank Primary, safety is a priority. We ensure a high ratio of adults to children and always have a 
qualified first aider with us. If you would prefer that your child did not attend this trip, please speak directly to the 
class teacher or inform a member of staff in reception.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

       
 

Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 

 
 
 
 


